
 

 
 
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No.    15.7.1             
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  November 12, 2024 

Subject:  Halifax Regional Municipality Tartan Design 

Motion for Council to Consider: 
That Regional Council direct the Chief Administrative Officer (CAO) to provide a staff report on the 
process to create or adopt an official Halifax Regional Municipality tartan. 

Reason:  
Former city of Dartmouth has a tartan, as well as Halifax Regional Police. 
 
It is not uncommon for municipalities to designate a tartan (e.g., https://guelph.ca/city-hall/city-
hall/services/city-guelph-tartan/) 
 
The creation of an HRM tartan would further recognize the historical significance of our Scottish 
heritage. 
 

Outcome Sought:  
Staff report outlining the process for the creation and adoption of an HRM tartan. 
 

Councillor 
Tony Mancini 

District 
6   

 


